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WELCOME TO 2025
Welcome to 2025! We are very excited to begin the new year with another term of learning, growth,

achievement and a focus on student success. At HPCS, we remain committed to fostering a supportive and
inclusive environment where every student can thrive.

With the continued dedication of our staff and the invaluable partnership of our families, we look forward
to making 2025 a year of positivity and progress. 

Thank you for your trust and collaboration
as we support our students in reaching their full potential.

Wishing you all a wonderful year ahead!
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We are committed to minimizing lost and found items, 
and we ask for your cooperation

 by labeling your child's belongings. 
With Nova Scotia's unpredictable weather, please ensure

your child is dressed appropriately for all conditions. 

Universal Lunch
 If your child participates in the universal lunch program,

please be mindful of the menu and ordering dates.
Additionally, consider your child's preferences; if there are

items they may not be willing to try, please provide
alternatives or extra snacks on those days.

 

Grade 5 Sock Drive

We are thrilled to announce that we
successfully collected over 500 pairs of socks
and more than 4,000 items in total. Our Pre-

Primary class one 1st place brining in a
whopping 980 items!!!

Your incredible support and generosity have
made a significant impact, and we couldn't

have achieved this without the support of our
HPCS community.

Thank you for your dedication and for coming
together 

as a community to help those in need.

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) extends its warmest wishes to the entire HPCS
community for a very Happy New Year! As we turn the page to a fresh chapter, we are filled

with hope and excitement for the opportunities and growth that lie ahead. May this year bring
joy, prosperity, and success to all students, families, and staff. We look forward to continuing
our collaborative efforts to support the education and well-being of our students. Here's to a

year filled with learning, laughter, and memorable experiences! Happy New Year! Join us for
our next PTA meeting on Tuesday, January 18th! This is a great opportunity to get involved,

share your ideas, and make a positive impact on our school community. Whether you're a
long-time member or new to the PTA, your voice and participation are valuable. We look

forward to seeing you there and working together to support our students and staff.



Family Literacy Week 2025

Celebrate Family Literacy Week 2025 from January 26 to February 2, with the theme 
"Learn to be Green, Together." 

This year's focus encourages families to explore environmentally friendly activities while strengthening their
literacy skills. From reading eco-themed books to engaging in green projects like recycling or gardening, the
week is an opportunity to connect, learn, and grow as a family while promoting sustainability.

Discover free resources and activity ideas here https://abclifeliteracy.ca , to make your Family Literacy Week
memorable

https://abclifeliteracy.ca/

